
Four Seasons-Closing Information 
(Please post in a convenient place during the winter months) 

  

Be alert at the first sign of snow OR 

Other serious weather conditions 
 
 

Delayed Opening 
A delayed opening may be one or two hours. All students should arrive at Four Seasons by 

9:30AM (1 hour delay) or 10:30AM (2-hour delay). The Before Care Program is cancelled. 
 

Early Dismissal 
You are free to pick up your child at any time when the weather is inclement. 

 

Please note for reasons of student personal safety and the common good: 

✓ All students should be picked up via the mode of transportation indicated on the 

Emergency Contact form.  Do not create a change for each new event. 

✓ The Aftercare Program and all after-school activities are cancelled if there is an early 

dismissal. 

✓ If the School remains open and you feel uneasy about your son/daughter staying in 

school, you are welcome to pick him/her up at any time. 
 

Please make sure you have a plan for your child’s pick up during inclement weather and/or 

emergency conditions. 
 

How to BE IN THE KNOW (ABOUT SNOW or OTHER EMERGENCY CONDITIONS) 

… check the following for school closings/school opening delay information 

 

Stay tuned to the weather on TV, emails from the teachers, Brightwheel and our Facebook 

page. 

 

Four Seasons does not follow any specific district for closures. We make our own decisions about 

weather related closures. Our hours of operation are different than the districts. Four Seasons will 

typically make the decision the night before in order to give parents enough time to plan 

accordingly. 

 

While we try to follow as closely to the weather predictions as possible, we  make the decisions 

based on what our area is like. Road conditions in Roxborough/Manayunk are very different 

than that of most in Philadelphia. Our top priority is the safety of our students, staff, and our 

families. In the case that it’s a last-minute decision, we typically give at least a two-hour 

window. We ask that parents make every effort to arrive within that time frame. We understand 

that in some cases this is not always possible. However, if it becomes a recurring issue and 

families can not get here within the two-hour window given, fees may apply for a late pick up. 

 

We highly recommend that families make alternate plans to have their children picked up on 

time when road conditions are dangerous. We ask that if there is a calling for inclement 

weather, you have planned accordingly so you can arrive in a timely fashion. 

 

 

Thank You! 


